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CITY OF PORTLAND

July 12, 2001

Jim Wolfe
P.O. Box 10127
Portland, ME  04104

RE: 20 Haskell Street – 335-G-011 -  R-3 zone

Dear Jim,

This letter is to revise one of my conditions that is stated on my conditions of approval for the
construction of the new house located at 20 Haskell Street.  The structure may be under
construction during the construction of the street.  However, absolutely no certificate of
occupancy permit (temporary or permanent) shall be issued unless and until Haskell
Street has been completed to City standards.  No family shall be allowed to move into this
structure prior to the above without the required occupancy permit.

Very truly yours,

Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator

Cc: Jay Reynolds, Planning DRC
Code Enforcement Officer
Mike Nugent, Housing & Neighborhood Services
File


